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June 10th 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you all had a lovely break last week. 

We have some good news to share to start the term. Miss Maali, one of the teaching 

assistants in Wrens had a baby girl on the last day of term. Both mum and baby, Alicia are 

doing well. For the rest of this term, Mrs Emma Thomas will be covering Miss Maali’s days in 

Wrens. 

Cystic Fibrosis Awareness Day – Friday June 17th 

Next Friday, we will be fundraising for the Cystic Fibrosis Trust so children should come to 

school in non-school uniform with a yellow item of clothing if possible and a suggested 

donation of £1 for the charity. Darcie, in Owls has benefitted enormously from the charity 

and we are delighted that her life-changing medication is working well. 

Bags 2 School – Thursday June 30th 

FOBS are organising another collection of pre-loved clothes. Bags will be sent home and 

should be brought back by Thursday, June 30th. 

FOBS Summer Fair – Saturday July 16th  

Please save the date – the fabulous Barham summer fair is back on the village green on 

Saturday, July 16th. Please let the FOBS team if you are able to help out. They can be 

contacted via their Facebook page or via email: barhampta@gmail.com 

Rounders Club – Wednesdays 

Apologies for the mix-up but rounders club is on Wednesday after school, not Tuesday as 

previously advertised. If anyone from Y2-Y6 would like to join, please complete a form and 

hand it into Mrs Taylor in the office. 

Jubilee Books 

We were thrilled to receive a delivery yesterday of commemorative Jubilee Books from the 

Department for Education. We will be receiving another batch shortly so if your child does 

not come home with one today, the book is on its way. 

 

 



School Photos – Monday June 13th 

On Monday, June 13th, the photographer is visiting school to take individual and class 

photos. All children should come to school in uniform and bring PE kit if it is their PE day. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alison Higgins 

 


